
30th June 1998 
 
Carrier Selection and Carrier Access. 
 
The Director of Telecommunications Regulation has arranged for the introduction of "Carrier 
Selection" and "Carrier Access" to facilitate competition in telecommunications services. 
Carrier selection and Carrier access codes are available for allocation to eligible 
telecommunications service providers, to facilitate customer access to their networks . 
The Director now invites applications from eligible telecommunications service providers, 
licensed under section 111(3) of the Postal and Telecommunications Services Act (24 of 
1983), for allocation of these codes. 
 
Further details may be obtained from: 
 
Ms. Martina Sheridan, 
ODTR, 
Abbey Court, 
Irish Life Centre, 
Lower Abbey St., 
Dublin 1. 
 
Phone: (01) 8049600 
Fax: (01) 8049680 
Web: www.odtr.ie 
 
Etain Doyle, 
Director. 


